GLEN DALE CITY COUNCIL MINUTES
December 09, 2019

Glen Dale City Council met in regular session on Monday, December 09, 2019, at 7:30
pm. in Council Chambers of the Glen Dale City Building. Those in attendance were Mayor
Blazer, Recorder Trembush, Council Members: Cunningham, English, Anderson, Richmond and
Zinn. Also present were Chief of Police Vogler, Street Commissioner Byers and City Clerk
Rickman. Attorney Barney and Water Superintendent Orlofske were absent.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved on a motion by Zinn and a second by
English. Vote: Unanimous

Mayor Blazer recognized a group of residents in the audience and gave each time to
address Council. The residents who addressed Council were Dave Thomas, Pete Prettyman,
John Osmianski and Dan Ryan. Each of them expressed their concerns pertaining to the
proposed dental office for Dr. Heather Taylor on the former Lewis property. They particularly
addressed such things as water drainage, increased traffic, purchasing Wood property for parking
lot, number of offices, zoning restrictions and overall inconvenience to the neighborhood. They
were told that none of this could be addressed until a “Building Permit” had been submitted.

Anderson made a motion, second by Cunningham, to accept the financial report as
presented by City Clerk Rickman with bills in the amount of $6,079.87 to be paid. Vote:

Unanimous

Zinn made a motion to accept all standing committee reports and Richmond seconded.
Vote: Unanimous

Cunningham made a motion, second by Zinn, to approve the new sign being donated by
Warren and to give them permission to order it. Vote: Unanimous

Anderson made a motion, second by Cunningham, to adjourn at 8:25pm. Vote:
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